
 
 

STATE OF ILLINOIS 

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS’ AFFAIRS 
833 SOUTH SPRING STREET, P.O. BOX 19432, SPRINGFIELD, IL 62794-9432 
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JB PRITZKER                                                                                                                      TERRY PRINCE 
GOVERNOR                                                                                                                                                            DIRECTOR 
 
June 29, 2022  
 
Mr. John Hollman 
Clerk of the House 
420 State House  
Springfield, IL 62706 
 
RE: Illinois Veterans’ Advisory Council (IVAC) Report 
  
Dear Mr. Hollman,   
 
The Department of Veterans’ Affairs Act (20 ILCS 2805/15) directs the Illinois Veterans’ 
Advisory Council (IVAC) to report the following information to the Governor and the General 
Assembly: 
 

• Report to the Governor and the General Assembly annually describing the issues 
addressed and the actions taken by the council during the year as well as any 
recommendations for future action. 

 
On behalf of IVAC, and pursuant to 20 ILCS 2805/15, we have enclosed the annual report for 
the Illinois Veterans’ Advisory Council.  
 
If there are any questions about this report, please contact our Legislative Liaison, Sara 
Augustinas, at (217) 685-2334. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
  

 
 
 

Terry Prince 
IDVA Director 

 
 
 


